
 

TO:  ALL SMART TRANSIT PASSENGERS 
FROM:  Management  
RE:  Face Covering Update   
DATE:  4/19/22 
 
 

 

Due to the change in the face mask mandate, 
face coverings are now encouraged while you 

are on public transportation. 
 

As always, please do not ride the bus if you are 
experiencing an illness. 

  
 
 
 

Please stay tuned to our Facebook page for up to the minute 
updates as they are available, and stay safe! 

 
 
THANK YOU!! 
- Management  


